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News You Can Use
Meeting Schedule

Meetings to be held this week at 
the Natelli Community Center:

Monday, May 6—Pools Commit-
tee, 7 PM

Tuesday, May 7—Design Review, 7 
PM
 
Wednesday, May 8—Covenants, 7 
PM

Wednesday, May 8—Social, 7 PM

Upcoming Meetings:

Monday, May 13—Grounds, 7 PM

Solarize 201 

Solarize Frederick County will be 
hosting a 1 hour workshop on op-
portunities and discounts on solar 
projects for your home on May 7 at 
7 PM at the Shafer’s Mill Recreation 
Center. 

Fitness Center Fob 
Discontinuation

Please note that we have been 
continued on p.  2

Update Your Pool Pass Today!

Only 3 more weeks until pool season begins. If you haven’t updated 
your pool passes, please do so now! Reminder: If you have not paid 
for your passes, or if you requested new photos and have not taken 

them, your passes will not be created. Please submit payment as soon as 
possible to the management office at 9023 Harris Street. For membership 
forms, please go to the web site, Resources>eForms>Membership Pass. 

For your convenience, the management office will be open after hours on the 
following dates:

Mondays	      Tuesdays	      Wednesdays		   Saturdays 
4-8 PM	      4-8 PM	      4-8 PM		    9 AM to 12 noon

May 6		       May 7	      May 8		    May18
May 13	      May 14	      May 15		    May 25 
May 20	      May 21	      May 22		    

If you have any questions about the pool pass process, please call the 
management office at 301-831-4810.Questions? Concerns? 

Contact Us

On-site Office: 9023 Harris St. 
Frederick, MD 21704 
Phone: 301-831-4810 
Fax: 301-831-4811
Email: vouadmin@casinc.biz
Office Hours: 10 AM- 4 PM
General Manager: Aimee Winegar 
Asst. Manager: Julie Virnelson
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Whom Do You Call?

Frederick County Sheriff’s Office  
Non-Emergency Number: 301-600-2071
Washington Gas: 800-752-7520
Allegheny Power: 800-255-3443
Frederick County Water and Sewer: 
301-600-2187 M-F; 301-600-2194 after 
hours and holidays
VOU After Hours Emergency: 
888-788-2678

advised that the fitness center 
fobs will not work after we switch 
to the new smart card access 
system. The switch is scheduled to 
occur on May 24, 2013. After that 
time, to access the center you will 
need a new smart card. That card 
will also permit you access to the 
pools and will provide increased 
access to other activities and the 
community centers.
 
Adults from those households 
that have submitted a waiver 
form will be able to use their 
membership passes to access the 
fitness center after May 24. If you 
have not already done so, please 
submit your membership pass 
card renewal form today!

Hazardous Waste Drop Off 
Event

The Frederick County Department 
of Solid Waste Management will 
sponsor a Residential Household 
Hazardous Waste Drop-off Event 
on May 18, 2013 from 8 AM to 
noon at the Public Safety Training 
Facility at 5370 Public Safety 
Place. For more information, 
visit their website at http://www.
frederickcountymd.gov/recycling.

Temporary Street Closing

Hartwick Lane will be temporarily closed to through traffic on or 
about Tuesday, May 7 until Friday, May 10 to permit repairs to the 
island. Access from Sugarloaf Parkway to Addison Woods Road will 

be through Singleton Terrace only.


